
February 10 t 1956 

Mr. Carl F. Henkel 
Opitcal Glass Department 
Corning Glass Worka 
Corning, New York 

Dear Mr. Henkel• 

Following our recent our 

catalogs were received. 

Electric miniature bulb en tes t~t the 

#584o - B~ trans 

#58~0 - 50~ tr ultr viol et tilter 

Please s • address and I will 

ediate payment !?om our resea>:ch f1md . 

Thank s your cooperation. 

Yours very truly, 

Leonidas H. Berry, 

LHB/va 


